
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Plumstead Township Zoning Hearing Board 

hearings for: (1) the Delaware River Tubing, Inc. concerning 

a property located at 4728 River Road, New Hope and (2) 

Terence Froman concerning a property located at 5660 

Easton Road, Pipersville, scheduled for Wednesday, 

September 20, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. have been continued.  The 

Delaware River Tubing, Inc. hearing has been rescheduled to 

Wednesday, October 4, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. at the Plumstead 

Township Municipal Building, 5186 Stump Road, 

Pipersville, Pennsylvania.  The Terence Froman hearing has 

been continued indefinitely. 

 

The applications and any filed accompanying 

documents are on file for public inspection Monday through 

Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at the Plumstead Township 

Municipal Building. 

 

Scott A. MacNair, Esquire 

Clemons Richter & Reiss 

Solicitor, Plumstead Township Zoning Hearing Board 

5186 Stump Road 

Pipersville, PA 18947 

(215) 348-1776 

 
 

 


